Donna Scott

\

From: Lober, Bryan <Bryan.Lober@brevardfl.gov>

Sent: Thursday, January 20, 2022 8:32 PM

To: D2_Users

Cc: Kimberly Powell; Duisberg, Cheryl; Donna Scott; Deborah Thomas; Samantha McDaniel;

Nicole Summers; Jorandby, Abigail F.; Abbate, Frank B; Liesenfelt, Jim; Golden, lan J;
Sheriff Wayne lvey

Subject: Memo for Tuesday's meeting
Attachments: Memo regarding Upcoming Agenda Item (1-25-22).pdf
Importance: High

Dear Clerk to the Board:

The attached memo is being provided to other commissioners prior to the 1/25 BoCC meeting. As such, |
would ask that you please include it in the meeting minutes for that date's BoCC meeting. Should you have any
question(s), please feel free to reach out. Thanks in advance for your assistance.

Truly,

/s/ Bryan

"Under Florida Law, email addresses are Public Records. If you do not want your e-mail address released in
response to public record requests, do not send electronic mail to this entity. Instead, contact this office by
phone or in writing,"
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